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January Topic:
Industrial Hygiene Updates including a discussion of the new Silica Standard and Hazard Assessments

Speaker: Jim Kapin, ACT Environmental Services

Change In Meeting Location
Encino Municipal Golf Course
Restaurant the
Monterey at Encino
16821 Burbank Blvd.
Encino, CA 91436

Cost: $25.00Next Meeting
January 17, 2017 11:30 – 1:30 
Industrial Hygiene Updates
Jim Kapin, ACT Environmental Services


RSVP to president@valleycoastal.asse.org
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Valley Coastal Chapter Professional Development Conference 2017

Valley Coastal Chapter President, Atis Zikmanis, announces the Valley Coastal Chapter’s 2017 Professional Development Conference. This full day event will be held on March 2, 2017 at the Airtel Plaza Hotel, Van Nuys. Attendance to the PDC will earn .5 CEU’s. 

The 2017 VC PDC Committee has posted the Schedule of Events to the Valley Coastal Chapter webpage, http://valleycoastal.asse.org/ , and can be found listed under “Upcoming Events” - 2017 Valley Coastal PDC. The webpage includes the event schedule with the topics and speakers.  The PDC includes eight presentations covering issues such as Workers’ Comp Fraud, Violence in the Workplace, Root Cause Problem Solving, Cal OSHA 2917 and other timely and relevant topic.  

If you’re interested in volunteering to assist with this event contact Tom Logan at tlogan@bhhc.com.

The full event schedule can be found here:
http://www.valleycoastalpdc.com/media/VC2017Schedule.pdf


[bookmark: _MailEndCompose]Valley Coastal Chapter member publishes an article in the July 2016 issue of Occupational Health & Safety. 

“Safety from the Emotional Side”, addresses workplace “Bullying”. 

Occupational health and safety legislation requires employers to provide workplaces that are safe from harm for all employees. However, many employers focus on physical safety, with very little (if any) focus on the employees’ emotional safety. The lack of support for emotional safety can be negatively impacted by bullying, psychological abuse, intimidation, and harassment. Again workplace violence programs address the physical safety of the employee, but don’t address the issue of the creation of a “hostile workplace”. Definitely this is an area where Safety and Human Resources management become intimately tied together.
This article points out importance of good human relations and the impact on safe work practices. You can click on the following link to read the article.
https://ohsonline.com/Articles/2016/07/01/Safety-from-the-Emotional-Side.aspx?Page=1&p=1 
Congratulations to our Valley Coastal member Irving Jacob for this insightful and timely article.

VCASSE Special Election Result

The special election for the Valley Coastal Chapter 2016/17 Chapter Secretary has closed and the results are in. Tom Logan has been elected and will serve the chapter and support the president in the current chapter year.
Congratulations Tom!

2016 Chapter Member Survey 

The survey results are posted on the “Files” page under “Chapter Documents”. The Valley Coastal Chapter Executive Board uses input from the survey to guide the selection of meeting topics as well as getting input on the day of the week and time of the day for our meetings. For those you that participated our “Thanks”, The as well as to our participants that won free meeting attendance. Review the results of the 2016 Chapter Survey.




SeminarFest Registration is now open

Safety Training Courses Essential to OSH Professionals
The evolution of safety management brings out the realization that your role requires the complex skills and knowledge of high-level professionalism. SeminarFest will provide you with safety training and expertise you need to make a difference now and prepare for the future.
SeminarFest is your opportunity to explore and learn managerial, leadership, technical, and skill-building topics that are at a level of thought unique to this event. Highly recognized instructors and leaders will guide you in your choice of over 90 in-depth seminars. It’s also a time to act on your career development – gain recognition from one of five ASSE Certificate Programs or prepare for a certification exam that will take you to the next level of professionalism. All while earning 5.6 CEUs in one week and one location.
Join us in Las Vegas, February 9-16, to immerse yourself in a dynamic community of over 1,200 OSH professionals who choose SeminarFest to achieve their goals.

Ready. Set. Go!

For more information, click here: http://seminarfest.asse.org/ 




ASSE’s Statement on OSHA’s Updated Safety & Health Program Management Guidelines

“ASSE appreciates OSHA’s commitment to encouraging better employer management of workplace safety and health risks in the draft update of its Safety and Health Program Management Guidelines.  Likewise, ASSE appreciates OSHA’s effort to engage stakeholders in the development of final guidelines and looks forward to sharing the views of its members who are the leaders in addressing workplace risks through safety and health management plans.  While recognizing that updated guidelines are a step in the right direction, ASSE is disappointed that this Administration has not pursued an OSHA standard that would require all employers to develop and implement such plans.  A well-written OSHA standard could help every U.S employer move towards the safety and health management approaches that the best employers already use to protect workers and their profit margins.  It could also bring the U.S. closer to more effective workplace safety and health regulatory approaches increasingly being used by our international competitors.  We encourage OSHA not to let these guidelines be the agency’s last and best effort in moving the nation towards a more effective approach to protecting workers.” 

ASSE Salary Survey Reveals Strong Income Potential for OSH Professionals

The ASSE survey results are part of an expansive collaboration with the American Board of Industrial Hygiene (ABIH), Alliance of Hazardous Materials Professionals (AHMP), American Industrial Hygiene Association (AIHA), Board of Certified Safety Professionals (BCSP) and Institute of Hazardous Materials Management (IHMM). The complete results from the 2015 survey in addition to an interactive calculator are available online at www.asse.org/salarysurvey.
 
The survey found professionals with at least one of the 11 certifications measured in the survey make on average over $14,000 more annually than a professional without one of these certifications and over $30,000 more annually than the typical Occupational Health and Safety Specialist, according to the number reported by the Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS).
 
For example, on average a Certified Safety Professional (CSP) earns $109,000 annually while a Certified Industrial Hygienist (CIH) earns $110,000 annually.

"This survey validates the earning power of OSH professionals,” said ASSE President Michael Belcher, CSP. “I hope it encourages people within the industry or those thinking of pursuing an OSH career to seek accredited education programs to maximize their earning potential in such a dynamic field.”
 
Survey findings further paint the picture of the OSH professional as primarily male with 30% entering practice due to earning an OSH degree, with roughly half maintaining supervisory responsibility, traveling 20% of the time with 64% regularly working out of a facility/office and reporting up to operations/production (25%) followed by risk management (14%) and HR/admin (11%).
Further data and the interactive calculator can be accessed online at www.asse.org/salarysurvey.

Health Officials Warn Against Exposure to Zika at Work
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the Occupational Safety and Health Administration has issued new interim guidance for protecting workers from occupational exposure to Zika virus. 
With information addressing Outdoor workers, Healthcare and laboratory workers, Mosquito control workers, and Business Travelers exposures and suggested prevention steps. 
http://www.cdc.gov/zika/






Would you like to present at a future VCASSE Meeting?

Valley Coastal ASSE invites those interested in presenting at one of its Professional Development Meetings to submit a proposal to Programs@valleycoastal.asse.org. Valley Coastal ASSE endeavors to provide a forum for attendees to learn the profession’s best practices and to:

Identify key issues facing SH&E professionals
Expand their knowledge to improve their professional skills
Prepare for the challenges in the SH&E fields
Engage in the discourse concerning the profession
Identify emerging issues relevant to the profession
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